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New identity for the new college is an essential part of our 
development 
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Context 

A design brief encapsulating the feedback we had from staff, students and the board was sent to the 
UHI team requesting: 

Three logo designs to be provided to inform our final selection, as follows: 
1. Reflecting a maritime theme 
2. Incorporating the Shetland flag 
3. A response to our vision and aspirations for Shetland UHI. 

 
Following a meeting with Promote Shetland, drafts of the new branding materials for Promote 
Shetland were also shared with the design team to try and ensure any design is sympathetic to our 
wider context. 

Presentation 

A member of the design team will give the board a presentation 

Consultation 

At the meeting of 5th August the following process was agreed (TB2020-3): 
 

• Seek suggestions for the logo from the Transition Board and staff and students (complete) 
• Review suggestions at the Transition Board 23rd  September and select those to be worked 

up through the UHI team (complete) 
• Seek feedback on mock ups from staff and students with an aim to bring to a later Transition 

Board for a final decision 
 

The board is invited to comment on the designs provided and agree a consultation process with 
staff and students. 


